
These were some of the concerns which emerged from the extensive 
examination of the expenditures of Canada Manpower. The Committee 
approves the broad policy objectives inherent in the decision to create the new 
Manpower Division in 1966, and offers this report with its many detailed 
conclusions and recommendations as its contribution to the strengthening of 
manpower policy in Canada.

Note: The table which follows was provided by officials of the Manpower 
Division at the request of the Committee in order that operating costs and staff 
in man-years required to meet the program objectives set out in the Department 
of Manpower and Immigration Annual Report 73-74 could be compared. 
Expenditure records are not routinely prepared to show this distribution. The 
table appears in the printed Proceedings of the Committee on page 5:30.'

1 This and similar subsequent notations in the text of the report refer to the issue and page 
number of the Proceedings of the Standing Senate Committee on National Finance during the 
first session of the 30lh Parliament 1974/75.
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